## 2022 MUPY's New Year Celebration Event



## December 23, 2021

On December 23, 2021, the Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol University arranged the 2022 New Year Celebration Event for all staff. The activities included the morning event which was a merit-making event through an alms-giving ceremony to nine monks. Having been held at the ground floor of Rajaratana Building, it was presided over by Assoc. Prof. Surakit Nathisuwan, the Dean. After that, at 11.00 a.m. onwards, the Faculty hosted an online celebration event via the Cisco Webex Meetings platform. In this regard, the Deputy Dean for General Administration, Assoc. Prof. Dr. Montree Jaturanpinyo, presided over this session and delivered the New Year's wishes to its personnel through the online platform. The next merry event was an online lucky draw which not only drew gifts but also laughs and joy for all MUPY staff. This event was organized by the Faculty of Pharmacy's Welfare Committee. It could help promote the employee engagement and increase their morale. This event also supported the SDGs' goal including the 3rd Goal: Ensure healthy lives and promote well-being for all ages.